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MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

The next PCMR  

Committee Meeting  

will be on February 19, 2018 at  

7:00 p.m. at the  

   Pastoral Center. 
 

 

Please call to confirm your  
attendance 215-587-3540  
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---Pope Francis has awarded papal 

honors to a beloved member of our 

PCMR community in the Archdiocese 

of Philadelphia; these honors are         

reserved for people who have shown 

dedication and outstanding service to 

the Church and the community. 

 

Among others is our beloved           

Mr. Chinh Dinh. He received the 

Medal Cross Pro Ecclesia et         

Pontifice. 

 

This Medal was established in 1888 

by Pope Leo XIII and it is the highest 

honor awarded to those who excel in 

their missionary service to the      

communities; they represent the            

dedication and effort of many       

members of our communities. 

 

We are very proud of                        

Mr. Chinh Dinh for having been       

selected to receive this honor.          

 



Sr. Philo, Theresa, and Matt took 

part in the annual Catholic Social        

Ministry Gathering (CSMG) in 

Washington DC. It was an energiz-

ing and inspiring few days learning 

more about the social teachings of 

the Church on topics like immigra-

tion, domestic poverty, international       

development, and concern for the    

environment. On the last day we 

went to Capitol Hill to meet with the 

representatives of Senators Casey 

and Toomey and 3 of our local Reps 

to advocate for church positions     

on these important matters. DACA in 

particular was something that we 

stressed during the advocacy       

component. It felt like both a     

blessing and challenge to make sure 

that we better witness to our Catholic 

faith in the public sphere. This is   

critical with so much debate about 

the fate of various components of   

immigration in our country.   

 

Let's all pray and reflect on what 

we can do to better stand with and       

advocate for all immigrants! 
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ANTHEM AND                                             

THE OFFICE FOR CULTURAL       

MINISTRIES  

(Office for Pastoral Care for Migrant and  Refugees, Office for 

Hispanic Catholics, Office for Black Catholics.) 

Invites you: 

Friendly  

Reminder 

 

Meeting to discuss youth and young 

adult ministry. 

 

Whom: PCMR priests, Youth and young adult ministers & 

leaders within your community. 

 

When: February 27, 2018 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Where: Archdiocesan Pastoral Center Auditorium 

We want to serve your communities. There are many exciting plans underway, and your communi-

ties play a vital role in the mission.  We are looking forward to working together. 

 

Thank you for your service to the Lord and the Church. Join us in our daily prayer for the youth and 

young adults of this Archdiocese, that they may know the mercy and love of God deep within their 

hearts. 
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